
                                 PEWEE VALLEY CITY SPECIAL MEETING  

Monday January 28,2021 7:00 p.m.  

 

Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance by Bob Rogers.  

There was a quorum  as council members, Norman Schippert, Paige Bjorn, 

Bethany Major, Emily Rademaker and William Frentz were present. 

Mayor Rogers presented the credentials to the council of Mark Hoskins, 

potential replacement for Greg Larimore as Police Chief of Pewee Valley.  

Norman Schippert made a motion to go into executive session under KRS 

61.810 (1)(f) for the discussion of the appointment of personnel, seconded by 

Bethany major, and all council members voted in favor. The council moved into a 

separate meeting room to discuss. A motion was made to come out of Executive 

Session, where no votes were taken, by Bethany Major. Motion was seconded by 

Paige Bjorn, and all council members voted in favor.  

The Mayor asked the council for approval to offer Mark Hoskins the job as 

Police Chief, Norman Schippert made a motion to offer Mark Hoskins the job, 

seconded by Bethany Major and approved by all council members.  

Motion to adjourn made by Norman Schipper, seconded by Bethany Major 

and approved by all council members.  
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